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Help Fund an-Assistant Pastor
The next phase for the Gifts Christ Freely Gives is to fund an Assistant Pastor position.  There is a candle posted on the wall that will be filled in for every $2,000 received until the goal of $40,000 is reached.  Please consider contributing to this much needed position.

Radio Broadcast & Flower Charts
The congregation is invited to sign up to sponsor altar flowers or radio broadcasts on the 2016 charts hanging on the bulletin board.  Cost to sponsor a radio broadcast is $150 per Sunday.  Families are welcome to share the cost of the broadcast if they wish.

School News

· School resumes on January 4.

· School enrollment to the public begins tomorrow, January, 4.  If you have friends or neighbors considering Zion, remind them to get their registration in early, as early childhood classes fill quickly.

· The girls and boys basketball seasons kick off this Thursday at Juniata.


Stewardship
Thought for the Second Sunday after Christmas

 Luke 2:40 “And the child grew and became strong, filled with wisdom. And the favor of God was upon him.” At Christmas God became man. And as a man, Jesus grew up and increased in strength and wisdom. We are called to follow in the footsteps of Jesus, to grow in His image. The power for this growth comes from receiving the grace of Jesus in His Word and Sacraments. How is the Lord calling you to grow this year? 

[image: ]Announcements – January 3, 2016
[image: C:\Users\school\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\4MJFNM88\NEW LOGO blue_2011 (2).jpg]Please remember...to silence your cell phone upon entering the sanctuary.

Zion’s sanctuary is equipped with a HEARING LOOP.  Please switch hearing aids to T-coil mode.  We have 2 headsets and receivers that persons without hearing aids can use. Ask an usher for assistance. 

Our Weekly Memory Work 
Lord’s Prayer: 6th & 7th petitions


Epiphany Service
Please plan to join us this Wednesday, January 3 at 7:00 pm for our Epiphany Service.

Saturday Evening Services
Saturday Evening services will resume this week.  Our Service will be at 5:00 pm.

Children Bulletins
Children bulletins, “Growing in Worship”, are available from an usher.

Year End Reports
The Chairman of all boards and organizations is asked to submit a report summarizing 2015.  These are needed by January 4, 2016 to be included in the Year End Report.  The most convenient way for the staff to receive these is by email school@zionkearney.org

[image: ]ZYG
Be watching the Sunday announcements and flyers around the church for information about the Zion Chili cook-off that the youth will sponsor in January. 




Help Fund an-Assistant Pastor
The next phase for the Gifts Christ Freely Gives is to fund an Assistant Pastor position.  There is a candle posted on the wall that will be filled in for every $2,000 received until the goal of $40,000 is reached.  Please consider contributing to this much needed position.

Radio Broadcast & Flower Charts
The congregation is invited to sign up to sponsor altar flowers or radio broadcasts on the 2016 charts hanging on the bulletin board.  Cost to sponsor a radio broadcast is $150 per Sunday.  Families are welcome to share the cost of the broadcast if they wish.

School News

· School resumes on January 4.

· School enrollment to the public begins tomorrow, January, 4.  If you have friends or neighbors considering Zion, remind them to get their registration in early, as early childhood classes fill quickly.

· The girls and boys basketball seasons kick off this Thursday at Juniata.


Stewardship
Thought for the Second Sunday after Christmas

 Luke 2:40 “And the child grew and became strong, filled with wisdom. And the favor of God was upon him.” At Christmas God became man. And as a man, Jesus grew up and increased in strength and wisdom. We are called to follow in the footsteps of Jesus, to grow in His image. The power for this growth comes from receiving the grace of Jesus in His Word and Sacraments. How is the Lord calling you to grow this year? 
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Zion’s sanctuary is equipped with a HEARING LOOP.  Please switch hearing aids to T-coil mode.  We have 2 headsets and receivers that persons without hearing aids can use. Ask an usher for assistance. 

Our Weekly Memory Work 
Lord’s Prayer: 6th & 7th petitions


Epiphany Service
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please plan to join us this Wednesday, January 6 at 7:00 pm for our Epiphany Service.

Saturday Evening Services
Saturday Evening services will resume this week.  Our Service will be at 5:00 pm.

Children Bulletins
Children bulletins, “Growing in Worship”, are available from an usher.

Year End Reports
The Chairman of all boards and organizations is asked to submit a report summarizing 2015.  These are needed by January 4, 2016 to be included in the Year End Report.  The most convenient way for the staff to receive these is by email school@zionkearney.org
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Be watching the Sunday announcements and flyers around the church for information about the Zion Chili cook-off that the youth will sponsor in January. 
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